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Launch of the Pastoral Year 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

Monday, September 13 

Widow and Widower support 

group 9:30 -11:30 a.m.  

For more info, contact  

Anne Parsons at  

514-457-2183. 

Monday, September 13 

at 7:00 p.m.         

Diocesan launch 

Tuesday, September 14                 

Launch of the English 

SASMAD/PHC website from 

3:00- 4:00 p.m. Online. See our 

new website and discover 

special features especially for 

volunteers! 

Thursday, September 16  

PHC Parish Coordinators 

Meeting  

10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. ONLINE                                 

(other dates: November 18,  

March 10 and May 12) 

Friday, September 24 

 9:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m.  (Online) 

Annual Pastoral Home Care 

Retreat :“Discovering your 

meaning and purpose” with the 

Montreal Directed Retreats team. 

To register, click here: 

https://microsites.diocesemontre

al.org/microsites/sasmad/en/ph

c-retreat-2021/ 

All are welcome! 

 

 

As we begin a new pastoral year, it is good to check in to see that we are all moving 

forward together, in the right direction.  

You are invited to join Archbishop Christian Lépine and our Montreal Catholic 

Community for the re-launch of Together on a Mission and the launch of our pastoral 

year on Monday, September 13 at 7:00 p.m. You are welcome to attend in person at 

Mary Queen of the World Cathedral or virtually, via Zoom. As SASMAD/PHC volunteers, 

you are an important part of this mission! 

The main focus of our mission this year will be the consultative synodal process as 

requested by Pope Francis and the continuation of the Church’s plan to prevent and 

combat all forms of abuse. Come to hear more! 

To attend this event (either in person or virtually), please register: Click here   

Come and join us for our annual  

Pastoral Home Care Retreat! 

 

Visiting Guidelines 

If you plan to visit in person, you 

must be double vaccinated. If you 

are not, we ask you to continue 

your phone ministry.  

Outdoor visits are encouraged 

while the weather allows. Indoor 

visits are allowed according to 

the comfort of both volunteer 

and the person being visited.  

For information about the 

vaccination passport and how to 

download proof of vaccination for 

you or the person you visit: 

https://www.quebec.ca/en/healt

h/health-issues/a-z/2019-

coronavirus/progress-of-the-

covid-19-vaccination/covid-19-

vaccination-passport 

If you have any questions regarding your visits, 

contact your parish coordinator or Cathie at 

the PHC/SASMAD office.  
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